
 

 

 
 

 
Tel Aviv, June 5, 2013  
Ref: 15053 

 

June 5th, 2013 
 
 

Re: Postponement of Tourism Seminar in Hadera, 2013 
 
 
Dear Simoné, 
 
Following your phone conversation (June 4th) with Shiri Steinhardt Sela, 
Projects Manager in the International Affairs Division in ULAI, we would like to 
officially confirm that ULAI has decided to postpone the seminar, mutually 
organized by us and your organization and planned to be held on June 18th, 
for Israeli and French cities, in the field tourism. 
 
Owing to the lack of French participants in the afore-mentioned event and in 
order to ensure high-profile and mutually beneficial outcomes, we believe both 
sides would gain from organizing such an important event at an alternative 
time.  
 
As agreed, we suggest holding such an event after the municipal elections in 
Israel, in October 2013, and those in France in March 2014, namely in 
November 2014. 
 
We look forward to our future cooperation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ruth Wasserman Lande 

Deputy Director General for  
International Affairs 

Union of Local Authorities in Israel 


